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"... Then the other disciple also went in, the one who had
arrived at the tomb first, and he saw and believed ... "

John 20:8
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Readings for This Week

Sunday: Acts 10:34a, 37-43/Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 22-
23 [24]/Col 3:1-4 or 1 Cor 5:6b-8/Jn
20:1-9 or Mk 16:1-7 or Lk 24:13-35

Monday: Acts 2:14, 22-33/Ps 16:1-2, 5, 7-8,9-10, 11
[1)/Mt 28:8-15

Tuesday: Acts 2:36-41/Ps 33:4-5, 18-19, 20, 22 [5b]/Jn
20:11-18

Wednesday: ~ Acts 3:1-10/Ps 105:1-2, 3-4, 6-7, 8-9 [3b]/Lk
24:13-35

Thursday: Acts 3:11-26/Ps 8:2, 5, 6-7, 8-9 [2ab]/Lk
24:35-48

Friday: Acts 4:1-12/Ps 118:1-2, 4, 22-24, 25-27 [22]/
In21:1-14

Saturday: Acts4:13-21/Ps 118:1, 14-15, 16-18, 19-21
[21a]/Mk 16:9-15

Next Sunday:  Acts 4:32-35/Ps 118:2-4, 13-15, 22-24 [1]/1
Jn5:1-6/In 20:19-3

Everyday Stewardship:

A Happy Ending Isn’t the Whole Story
“Is there a happy ending?”

When my kids were young, we never made it past the first
whiff of any narrative tension before | got this question. As
soon as whatever princess or furry woodland animal who was
the hero of the story got into any small scrape, they wanted
that reassurance, “Is there a happy ending?”

| can’t say | blame them. Don’t we all feel that way sometimes?
We enter into a relationship with someone or some situation,
and we just want to protect ourselves. We want to know it's
not going to go badly — or; if it does, that we will be able to
come back from it. It's a human instinct, a reflex. Our inclina-
tion to protect ourselves makes it so that we sometimes want
to press fast-forward on the bad stuff and skip straight ahead
to the happily-ever-after.

Easter is the ultimate happy ending. It’s the day of miracles.
The day when all the stones roll away and all the sins are for-
given. It's the day that puts everything right.

But if we learned anything from this week — from the Passion
and death of the Lord — it’s that we can’t press fast-forward
on the hardships of life. That tension, that loss, that fear — it's
crucial, isn’t it? As Catholics, we are who we are because of
Easter. But Easter doesn’t happen without Good Friday.

So, does the story of salvation have a happy ending? We know
it does. But we also remember that the ending isn’t all that
matters.

— Tracy Earl Welliver, MITS
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Masses for the Week

Monday — April 5—Monday within the Octave of Easter
12:00 p.m. Spiritual, Emotional & Physical Healing
of Eleanor W. (Jim & Marian Snyder)

Tuesday — April 6 — Tuesday within the Octave of Easter
12:00 p.m. All Souls

Wednesday — April 7 — Wednesday within the Octave of
Easter
12:00 p.m. Health, Healing & Birthday Wishes to
Peter Benzin (Family)

Thursday — April 8 — Thursday within the Octave of Easter
12:00 p.m. Lorettta Sartori
(Wally & Claudia Samulski)

Friday — April 9 — Friday within the Octave of Easter
8:30a.m. Mary Brusso (Jeff & Theresa Brown)
12:00 p.m. John Dryja (Bill & Mary Alice Kotansky)

Saturday — April 10 —Saturday within the Octave of Easter
4:30 p.m. Floyd Adolf (Linda Basher)
7:00 p.m. Pat Green (Joyce, Matt & Melissa Green)

Sunday — April 11 -Second Sunday of Easter
8:00a.m. Lena & Harold Brusso
(Jeff & Theresa Brown)
10:00 a.m. In Celebration of Mike & Cathy Pucci’s
60th Wedding Anniversary
12:00 p.m. Elsie Fechter (Joan Krempa)

O

3rd Bann
Justin Luksch & Brianna Koerner

Offer a Mass for a Loved
One

= As a special way to remember a deceased
loved one, or for the intentions of someone
" living, please consider offering a Mass for
them at St. Mary’s.

The usual donation for Masses for such intentions is $15. You
may select Mass dates, as they are available. Please contact
the Rectory to schedule a Mass, or send the name of the per-
son for whom a Mass is being offered to: St. Mary of the As-
sumption, 1 St. Mary’s Hill, Lancaster, NY, 14086. Your check
should be made payable to St. Mary of the Assumption. Please
include your name and phone number.
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Live Stream Masses &
Scriptural Reflections Continue

St. Mary's continues to livestream Saturday 4:30 p.m., Sunday
10a.m. and weekday 12 noon Masses. Fr. Paul's weekly reflec-
tions and insights on upcoming Scriptural readings are availa-
ble on Thursdays at 2 p.m.

To tune into live streams, go to stmarysonthehill.com and click
on Live Streams or the Facebook icon. Live streams are also
available on You Tube @StMary'sontheHill.

We encourage you to use social media, as well as the bulletin,
to stay updated. If you have not already done so, please down-
load our free parish app on your smart phone by searching
for St. Mary of the Assumption in the Apple or Android stores.
Please accept Push Notifications on the app for important,
timely updates.

We also encourage you to use social media to stay updated. In
addition to Facebook and You Tube, you can follow our parish
on Twitter @stmarys716.

Thank you for your patience, cooperation and support as our

first priority is the health and safety of our parishioners and
community. Continued blessings to you and your loved ones!

Spiritual Communion

My Jesus, | believe You are really here in the Blessed
Sacrament. | love You more than anything in the world,
and | hunger to receive You. But since | cannot receive
Holy Communion at this moment, feed my soul at least
spiritually. I unite myself to You now as | do when | actually
receive You.

Alleluia!

Alleluia! Our praise word has
been silent for 40 days. “Alle-
luia” means “praise ye, Lord”
and we sing it out in joyful trin-
ities today.

Praise is as common to our li-
turgical life as petition, but we
tend to overlook it. The Eucha-
ristic prayer at the heart of the
Mass is a prayer of praise and
thanksgiving, which teaches us something about the order
of such prayer. Praising God is naturally followed by litanies
of reasons flowing from grateful hearts. Our Responsorial
Psalms, interspersed throughout the Easter vigil and sung at
every Mass, dance with the opportunity to give praise to the
One who keeps all promises.

Alleluia!
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Easter/Pentecost Booklets Available

Please feel free to pick up a copy of the booklet Rejoice and Be
Glad, with daily reflections for Easter through Pentecost, at St.
Mary’s Church and Rectory entrances.

Thank you to all who donated
»  nhon-perishable food, monetary gifts
#l. and other items to fill Easter baskets for
#<  those most in need in our community.
Your generosity is greatly appreciated!

Support St. Mary’s While You Shop

Support St. Mary’s parish and school while you shop by pur-
chasing Scrip gift cards and using Amazon.Smile.

Scrip enables you to buy gift cards from local and national ven-
dors, with a percentage of every purchase coming back to St.
Mary’s. There are no added fees.

You can purchase Scrip at the Rectory on Monday, Wednesday;,
Thursday or Friday from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. or online at shopwith-
scrip.com. For more information, please call (716) 683-6445,
ext. 10 or email scrip@smeschool.com.

When you shop through Amazon, please search St. Mary’s
Lancaster. Amazon will donate 0.5 percent of your purchase
to our parish. To learn more, visit stmarysonthehill.com today!

i We cannot give up
~  intheface of evil.
 God is Love and he has
' defeated evil through
Christ’'s death and
resurrection.

Pope Francis

will be lit in memory of
Dennis & Patricia Piskadlo

From Family
The Sanctuary Light is a reminder of the
Eucharistic presence of Christ in the tabernacle of
_ the Catholic Churches around the world.
=W~ Please call the Rectory to schedule your intention.
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* First Eucharist families will meet virtually on Wednesday, April 14 at 7 p.m. or on Sunday, April 18 at 2 p.m. for their final
virtual preparation session. It is important that children and parents view our teaching Mass - which can be found on our First

Eucharist playlist - prior to this session.

* First Reconciliation: St. Mary’s fifth celebration of First Reconciliation will take place on Saturday, April 10 at 1 p.m. Our final

celebration is scheduled for Monday, May 10 at 6:30 p.m.

* Regular classes for all Faith Formation students will resume after spring break. \Ne hope and pray that all our families re-

main safe and healthy!

o Confirmation: St. Mary’s is planning for the celebration of Confirmation this fall. Adults and young adults who are at least
sophomores in high school are eligible to enroll in our preparation program. An orientation session is scheduled for Sunday;,

April 25 in the Parish Center, following 12 noon Mass in Church.

Catholic Charities: Hope for All Seasons

In the Christian faith, Jesus is the epitome of Hope for All Sea-
sons. His death and Resurrection showed us that after a de-
finitive amount of time, ultimate good can be dispersed to all.
Today, we rejoice in our Lord and Savior’s glory!

Thank you for following the example of Catholic Charities Ap-
peal 2021 Patron St. Ignatius Loyola, who called us to respond
in faith and to find God in all things. Thank you for being attuned
to God’s presence in everyday circumstances as He taught us,
and for responding in faith with a gift to the Appeal. With your
help, Catholic charities gives Hope for All Seasons.

Registration Under Way at
St. Mary's Elementary

Registration is under way for the 2021-2022 school year at St.
Mary's Elementary School. Registrations are being accepted
for all grade levels: Pre-K 3 through grade 8.

Families interested in registering their children at St. Mary's for
the upcoming school year may call the school office at (716)
683-2112. Registrations are based on a first-come-first-serve
basis. To learn more, email secretary@smeschool.com.

Beginning in 2015, The Foundation of the Roman Catholic
Diocese of Buffalo, NY,, Inc. (“Foundation”) began soliciting
donations to its “Upon this Rock” (“UTR”) capital and en-
dowment campaign. The UTR campaign raised funds for
many purposes, including soliciting funds for making essen-
tial upgrades to classroom facilities and technology of Christ
the King Seminary (“CKS”), expanding CKS's role as a center
of retreat and religious celebration, and establishing an en-
dowment fund for CKS. Unfortunately, in early 2020, CKS's
Board of Trustees determined that CKS would close at the
end of the 2020-2021 academic year. CKS's closure will make
it impossible for the Foundation to use the UTR funds raised
for CKS for their original intended purposes. However, under
New York law, when the original purposes for which funds
are donated become impossible to achieve, those purposes
can be modified in a manner consistent with original intent
by the New York State courts. For many years, CKS provided
education and formation for ordained and lay ecclesial min-
isters in the Diocese of Buffalo and beyond. Accordingly, the
Foundation has asked the New York State Supreme Court

for the County of Erie to approve a modification of the pur-
poses of UTR funds raised for CKS so that those funds can be
used to support the education and formation for ordained
and lay ecclesial ministry in the Diocese of Buffalo, as deter-
mined in the discretion of the Foundation’s Board.

If you have donated to UTR and would like to be heard re-
garding this requested modification, you may send a letter
to: The Foundation of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Buf-
falo, N, Inc., attention Executive Director, 795 Main Street,
Buffalo, NY. 14203 or an email to donor.info@frcdb.org.
Copies of letters or email received by the Foundation will be
provided to the Court. You may also make a formal filing
in the legal proceeding entitled Matter of the Modification
of Endowment Funds of The Foundation of the Roman
Catholic Diocese of Buffalo N.Y,, Inc., Erie County Index No.
814747/2020. In order for your submission to be available
for the Court’s consideration, please be sure to send any let-
ter or email, or make any filing, no later than Friday, April S,
2021.
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St. Mary’s 6th Annual

Mega Raffle

$30,000 Grand Prize!

$100 Per Ticket - Less Than 300 Tickets Still Available!
Only 1,000 Tickets Will Be Sold - 21 Total Prizes to be Awarded:

1 $5,000 Prize - 1 $1,000 Prize — 1 $500 Prize
/ 2 $250 Prizes — 2 $150 Prizes — 10 $100 Prizes
1 More Early Bird Drawing: $100 on May 1
Orders will be accepted through 12 p.m. on May 1 for our final Early Bird Drawing.

To order tickets online, go to stmarysonthehill.com or scan the QR code.

Virtual Drawing: Friday, June 11 - 6:30 p.m.

Please watch for continued updates and email any questions to
megaraffle@smeschool.com.

If you wish to donate an item for our basket raffle, search Amazon.com for "DeMarzio" then
""Mega Raffle 2021." All items purchased will be shipped directly to St. Mary's.
Volunteers are also needed for the Mega Raffle 2021 committee. Thanks for your support!

Gospel Meditation

Who are you? This question was most assuredly asked of Jesus on the day of resurrection and it is a question asked of each of
us. Our identities can be described in so many ways. We can start with our gifts and our talents, expertise and unique personality
expressions. We can describe things we like and things we prefer to set aside. As descriptive and captivating as these can be, none
come close to our essence, our real and true self. While accurate in their own right, the self who lives and interacts with the world is
the self we want others to see, the one we project. But there is much more to us just as there is much more to Jesus.

N a

Jesus could describe himself based on all of the same criteria we use for ourselves. After all, Jesus is totally human. With all that
people witnessed and all that Jesus knew about his physical human self, g

his divinity also shined forth. There was so much more to know about him. =5

Whereas once Jesus was transfigured on top of a mountain before his dis- %=
ciples’ eyes, so today he is transfigured before our eyes as he reveals his
resurrected self as the Christ. Alleluia, Christ is risen! His glorified presence
stands before us showing us that we are all much more than we see our-
selves to be and show to others. We have a depth, purpose, and essence
that go way beyond the superficial treasures of our existence to the very
core of who we are.

Within each one of us is a spark of Divine Love where creature and Creator
meet, and we are known uniquely by the name God whispersto us. Itisnot
the earthly name that was given to us but the one that flows from Divine
Power and claims us as one who is special and chosen in God'’s eyes. This is the self that will rise one day with the eternal Christ of
God and live eternally as God provides. This is the self that when free from all superficial constraints layered upon it in this life can
discover and know freedom in a way never possible before. This is love lifting us up and transforming us into who we really are,
not who we want or need ourselves to be. Who are you? A special, unique child of God who has been fashioned in God's image,
sustained by the power of God’s love and kept eternally with the Blessed Trinity in heaven. Get to know this deeper, truer self as it
is who you really are.
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St. Mary’s High School Accepting
Applications for Driver Education Program

St. Mary’s High School is offering a Driver Education Program
this summer. Working with Hoffman’s Driving Academy, the
session will begin on Tuesday, July 6 and continue through
Thursday, July 29.

For the complete schedule and to register at $750 per student,
please visit www.smhlancers.org. Questions regarding the
program may be directed to Christopher Hoffman at choff-
man@smhlancers.org.

Please remember to support St. Mary’s by purchasing
Scrip gift cards. A percentage of all sales comes back to our
parish and school. Cards are available from a wide range
of local and national vendors.

Orders may be sent to St. Mary’s Elementary School,
placed online, dropped off at the Rectory on weekdays
between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m., or left in the locked box in the
Church vestibule.

For more information, visit http://stmarysonthehill.org/
why-buy-scrip/ or email scrip@smeschool.com.

Thank you!

Bankruptcy court has required the Diocese of Buffalo to print
the following notice in Church bulletins eight times prior to
August 2021:

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE WESTERN DISTRICT OF NEW YORK

In re The Diocese of Buffalo NY.
Case No. 20-10322

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, On February 28, 2020, The
Diocese of Buffalo NY., (“Diocese”) filed for protection under
chapter 11 of title 11 of the United States Code
(the “Bankruptcy Code”).

The Bankruptcy Court has established August 14, 2021 at
11:59 p.m. (prevailing Eastern time) as the deadline to file
proofs of claim against the Diocese (the “Bar Date”).

If you have a claim against the Diocese, including, without
limitation, a claim related to sexual abuse committed by any
person connected with the Diocese, you must file a claim on

or before the Bar Date.

Please visit https://case.stretto.com/dioceseofbuffalo or call
(855) 292-7696 for more information on how to file your
proof of claim.

IF YOU DO NOT TIMELY FILE A PROOF OF CLAIM, YOU MAY FOR-

FEIT YOUR RIGHT TO VOTE ON ANY PLAN OF REORGANIZATION

AND TO SHARE IN ANY DISTRIBUTIONS TO CREDITORS IN CON-
NECTION WITH THE DIOCESE’S CHAPTER 11 CASE.

April 4, 2021
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"When the teacher says, 'Lord have
mercy, i that praying in school?”
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Eddie Krajewski, Joan Pomietlarz, Helene Block, Stephanie
Merenda, Rose Marie Nowak, Tracey Rogowski, Richard
Marr, Judith Zielinski, Robert Nye, Joseph Scandurra,
Richard Zielinski, Tammy Bosse Phillips, John Netter,
Bob Beckman, Christine Zgoda, Molly Fleischman, Chris
Nicastro, Thomas Barniak, Patrick Keegan, Jennifer
LaValley, John Zbock, Mary Peterson, Bob Lipiarz, Richard
Wisniewski, Lisa Schmidt, Virginia Nowak, Mark Antonio,
Sr., M. Margaret Benz, Rose Bulman, Erik Slimko, Leigh
Szablewski, Madeline Newman, Stephen Czapla, Kathleen
Slawatycki, Thomas Kostek, Mario Petrosky, Edna Groth,
Alice Ann Ott, Sandra Lisowski, Jim Doherty, Samuel
Suzano, Robert Stevens, Robert Niznansky, Monica
Niznansky, Mark Niewiemski, Sr., Linda Rugani, Sally,
Patricia Singleton, Joanne Koszuta, Shirley Rinow, Michael
Schmitt, Augusta Stefano, Barb Bigos, Erin Heerdt, Tim
Bosse and Charles Friedmann. Also, please remember all
those suffering from COVID-19 - and those who care for
them.

Please Pray for Those in the
Armed Forces...

Raymond Herr, Jeremiah & Rebecca Herr (Air Force), Robert
Napper (Navy), LTC Evelyn Vento, M.D. (Army), Christopher
Pfeil, Jr. (Air Force), Chief Fireman William Noll (Coast
Guard), Capt. Kelly Lelito (Army), Patrick Brotka (Navy),
Capt. Thomas Derion (Army), Col. David J. Roll (Air Force),
LCPL Anthony Celano (Marines), Anthony Celani, Jr., Maj.
Jeffrey Buczak (Army), Lance Corporal Stephen St. George
(Marines), Msgt. Mark T. Braun (Marines), PV2 Jacob C.
White (Army), Maj. Geoff Guinnup (Army), Matthew Banach
(Air Force), Capt. Robert Gold (Army), Capt. Daniel Warner
(Army), Capt. Joshua T. Mertzlufft (Air Force), Sgt. Gregory
Glauber (Army), Capt. Ethan Rugani (Army), Capt. Benjamin
Geblein (Army), Capt. Matthew A. Keysa (Army), Lt. Jacob
Concannon (Air Force), Msgt. Thomas Bain (Marines), 2nd
Lt. Daniel Emerson (Army), MCSN Joseph Calabrese (Navy),
AMAA Vincent DiJoseph (Navy), Staff Sgt. Kathryn Horvatits
(Air Force) and Lt. Marcus Knoll (Navy).
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Staff

Pastor Rev. Paul W. Steller ext. 17
Weekend Associate Rev. Msgr. W. Jerome Sullivan

Permanent Deacon Deacon John Owczarczak

Business Manager Robert E. Over ext. 36
Cemetery Director Daniel E. Rinow ext. 34
Director of Music Andrea Ross 330-9182
Director of Faith Formation Sr. Mary Therese Chmura, CSSF~ 683-8564
Communications Coordinator Diane Zwirecki, APR ext. 24
Events Coordinator Mary Kate DeMarzio ext. 12
Parish Bookkeeper Heather Pierce ext. 14
Parish Secretary Carol Kwandrans ext. 10
Parish Trustee Lorraine Bona

School Principal

Kim Kwitowski

683-2112 (ext. 124)

Ministries and Parish Outreach

paul@stmarysonthehill.org

john@stmarysonthehill.org
bob@stmarysonthehill.org
danny@stmarysonthehill.org
andrea@stmarysonthehill.org
therese@stmarysonthehill.org
diane@stmarysonthehill.org
marykate@stmarysonthehill.org
heather@stmarysonthehill.org
carol@stmarysonthehill.org

kwitowskik@smeschool.com

Altar Society Gertrude Wolski 683-0593 Outreach Coordinator Holly Walter 656-9583
Before Cana Marriage Prep Deacon John Owczarczak 683-3269 Bereavement Marilyn Streit 684-9864
Faith Formation Sr. Therese Chmura 683-8564 Care of the Soul Book Club  Diane Knittel 601-7860
Finance Council Dan Stoiber 683-6445 Circle of Friends (Social Group for Individuals With Disabilities)
Junior Ladies Of Charity Marian Snyder 681-2957 Donna Michael 683-0615
Knights of Columbus John Dryja 684-8120 Eucharistic Ministers for the Sick and Homebound

Ladies of Charity Holly Walter 656-9583 Deacon John Owczarczak  683-3269
Liturgy Committee Joe Kugler 681-5448 Evangelization Holly Walter 656-9583
Marriage Rehearsal Ministry Deacon John Owczarczak 683-3269 Food Baskets Elaine Driscoll 683-6445
Meditation & Yoga Diane Zwirecki 683-6445 Funeral Breakfasts Josie Wienckowski 683-4749
Men's Group - The HERD  Frank Pietrantoni 573-6191 Hospitality Ministry Elaine Driscoll 683-8611
Music Ministry Andrea Ross 330-9182 Ministry of Praise Rectory 683-6445
Pre-Baptism Preparation  Deacon John Owczarczak 683-3269 Parish Nurse Ministry LuAnne Brown 681-1202
R.C.LA. Mary Nowak 681-4145 Prayer Shawl Ministry Patricia Kedzierski 681-2284
SME School Kim Kwitowski 683-2112 Prison Ministry Jack Thielmann 684-5777
St. Vincent de Paul Jim Snyder 395-5677 Respect for Life Rectory 683-6445
WINGS (Women’s Bible Study) Kim Dobiesz 683-6445 Social Justice Ministry Holly Walter 656-9583
Parish Registration Confessions Communion at home, if they desire to

St. Mary’s welcomes new parishioners at
anytime. Please call the Rectory or register
in person.

Baptism
Parishioners are asked to contact the
Rectory before the birth of a child and to
participate in a program of preparation for
the celebration of Baptism. Baptisms are
celebrated the second and fourth Sundays
of each month at 1:15 p.m. or during any
weekend Mass. A godparent should be

a practicing Catholic and must obtain a
Letter of Recommendation from his or
her own parish. Please call the Rectory for
details and registration.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is offered
by appointment, by callling the Rectory.
Area Penance Services are offered during
Advent and Lent.

Marriages
Before a wedding date is scheduled,
arrangements must be made with the
pastor at least six months in advance.
Weddings may be scheduled anytime
after 3:00 p.m. on Fridays and before
1:30 p.m. on Saturdays. Throwing of rice,
birdseed, confetti, etc. is prohibited.

Ministry to the Sick
Mass with the Sacrament of the Anointing
of the Sick will be held the third Sundays
of May and November at 3:00 p.m. in

the Church. The sick, shut-ins, elderly

and disabled of the parish may receive

do so. Please contact the Rectory. Please
notify the Rectory when a parishioner is
admitted to a hospital or nursing home.

Bulletin Announcements

Bulletin Editor: Diane Zwirecki, APR
Graphic Designer: Kristen Helwig

Email materials to dianez@stmarysonthe
hill.org at least nine days before the date
of the bulletin in which they are to appear.
Please allow extra time during holidays.

Low Gluten Hosts

Hosts with .01% gluten content are
available at Masses. Please advise the
priest just prior to each Mass that you
will need this host, and receive from that
priest, who is aware of the condition.




